

Celebrating 25 Years of Service to the Community



Crossroads House Annual Campaign 2023

"A Gift **to** the Community made Possible **by** the Community."

Dear Community Member and Supporter of Crossroads House,

As we enter 25 years of serving our community, we are eternally grateful to you, our supporters, and dear friends. We are humbled by how you continue to generously provide care, resources, and support for those nearing end of life.

Every dollar you give to Crossroads House ensures that our dedicated team of volunteers and staff can continue to provide the best comfort care for our residents. It costs \$540 a day to care for our residents at Crossroads House. Your support removes a tremendous burden from the families, allowing them to step away from the role of "caregiver" and simply be "family."

Crossroads House is a 501(c)3 not-for profit organization, offering its services at no cost to the resident or their family. We do not receive any medical insurance or government reimbursement. All financial support comes from, fundraisers, grants, and YOU, the community.

Today, we ask you to invest once again to ensure that our caregivers can continue providing the very **best end-of-life care**.

In the last 25 years we have had the honor of serving more than 575 individuals within our home. During COVID, when we closed for a short time, our dedicated staff reached out to assist families in their homes. These numbers are not reflected in the afore mentioned number. We provide support to the families in their time of need when care at Crossroads House is not possible and will continue to do so.

When you cross our threshold, you become a part of our family. This means we will work to help you and your family make the most of the time you have left. If that means you want to go for a road trip and see Christmas lights, go for ice cream, take a drive through the country, or just watch a Bills game with your family, we strive to make that happen. Therefore, we once again ask for your continued financial support in our Mission "we will help you live your best life until you take your last breath." It is through your generous donations that this remains possible.

Thank you for your generous support.

Charlotte Crawford Executive Director

Charlotte Crawford

Kathy Panepento
Director of Resident Care

Hatty Varperto

Vicki Johnson Director of Development

Vicki Johnson

ONE TIME GIFT

MONTHLY GIFT



11 Liberty St * PO Box 403 * Batavia, NY 14021

https://www.crossroadshouse.com

25th Anniversary Community Appeal 2023

In recognition of our 25th Anniversary please consider a 25 for 25 Silver Anniversary Pledge/Donation:

\$25 per month or a one-time donation of \$300

My Contact information:	
Name:	
	_ Email:
I would like to make a <u>ON</u>	E TIME GIFT of:
□ \$25 □ \$50 □ \$100 □ \$250 □ \$300 Silver Anniversary Donation	
□ Other \$	
I would like to make a <u>MO</u>	NTHLY PLEDGE (12 months)
□ \$10 □ \$20 □ \$50 □ \$10	00 □ \$25 Silver Anniversary Pledge
□ Other \$	
PAYMENT: Check E	nclosed made payable to Crossroads House for \$
Please charge my: (only M	Mastercard or Visa accepted)
Name on card:	\$
Card Number:	Exp Date:/ CVC #:
This gift is in honor/memory of	

Online Donation: Crossroadshouse.com

You can make a one-time or monthly donation

Please indicate "Annual Campaign" in the comments/ instructions field